
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter – the first of this half term.  

Firstly… We can’t start anywhere else than World Book Day!  What a 

great end to a super week! 

 

Thank you so much to every single 

family for their efforts and full support 

of World Book Day Character Dress up 

day and Parade. The children looked 

fantastic today. We had such a wide  

range of characters and costumes in 

school – from traditional tales to 

nonfiction books, from Roald Dahl to 

classic Fairy tales, from princesses to 

Superheroes and everything in 

between. Well done everyone!  

 

THANK YOU everyone so much for helping make a fun and special day memorable for the 

children! 

A huge thank you to the staff team, as always, for getting into the spirit of things and making 

the day so successful for the children. A super Carlton Primary School team effort.  
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We were of course disappointed not to be able to have the outdoor character parade this 

morning because of the wet weather, but all of the children were able to show their costume to 

the rest of the school in the hall. 

 

Book tokens and prizes:  Every child 

received their £1 World Book day 

tokens – this entitles them to either 

one of the £1 selected books that are 

available in all books shops or a £1 off 

any book of their choice.  

2 children from each class were also 

rewarded with a free world book day 

book and a little chocolate goody for 

being particularly ‘well dressed’ . 

Please do check out our twitter feed, 

website and/or facebook for photos 

of today’s events.  

 

World Book Day Raffle: A big Thank you to Mrs Pierce and Friends of Carlton for the World Book 

Day raffles and to everyone who bought a ticket. Thank you to Doncaster Rovers Foundation 

for providing a Book Voucher and to the ever supportive Frying Nemos for a voucher for the 

raffle prize too. Friends raised £245 from the raffle – this in an incredible amount. THANK YOU 

everyone  

The winners were: 

• KS1 Book Bundle: Harry L (Andes class )  

• KS2 Book Bundle : Maddie-May (Himalayas class)  

• Book Voucher – Emily (Alps class) 

• Frying nemo Voucher – Stanley (Andes class)  

 



Toddler Group 

On Tuesday, as part of pancake day 

celebrations Mrs Peirce Toddler’s group 

enjoyed the story ‘Rabbit’s pancake picnic’ 

and just like rabbit they shared pancakes 

with friends. They found it really funny 

when Daddy Pig stuck his pancake to the 

ceiling. Happy Pancake day everyone. 

 

 

 

On Thursday we had a whistle stop visit 

from Donny Dog, the Doncaster Rovers 

mascot as part of his World Book day visit to 

schools. He dropped off some books, a book 

voucher and said hello to the children who 

attend the Doncaster Rovers After school 

club on a  Monday.  

  

 

 

 

 

Other news: 

• Covid: unfortunately, today we have had our first few Covid cases for a while – well wishes 

for speedy and full recoveries to those families directly affected. As national restrictions 

have eased we continue to monitor our own actions in school. As outlined by Mr Clennan, 

CEO of Selby Educational Trust via his letter earlier in the week, we are following the 

reduced guidance in school. Staff are no longer wearing masks and we are now no longer 

requesting for adults to do so when on site. 

• War in Ukraine: we have spoken briefly to the children in assembly and in class about the 

dreadful situation in Ukraine. We have talked age appropriately about the war and have 

shared BBC Newsround report to summarise the situation. 

• Rev Becky – Reverend Becky led Monday’s whole school assembly and talked about Lent. 

She also shared lots of great information about ‘toilet Twinning’ and the fundraising they 

will doing to help support families in less advantaged countries have access to clean water 

and a toilet!.  

• Pupil numbers: Welcome to the 2 new families who have joined Carlton Primary School this 

week.  



• Year 6 pupils all received notification of their allocation of school places for secondary 

school /high school on Tuesday this week. The children all got their first choices with them 

all having their places at Holy Family Catholic High School, The Snaith School and Brayton 

Academy confirmed.  

Reminders: 

• The Community Hub is open for visits this Saturday 5th March 2022 – see flyer below. Mrs 

Pierce looks forward to seeing you there between 10-12am!  

• The car park at school is only for staff and blue badge holders – please refrain from parking 

in the car park unless eligible to do so.  

Thanks again for your support of World Book day costumes. Have a great weekend everyone.  

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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